
Ethical Conduct Reminder 

Dear Board Directors, 

As we continue our important work together, I want to take a moment to remind everyone of the 

vital role that ethical conduct plays in our organization. Our integrity and adherence to our 

ethical standards are what define the trust placed in us by our stakeholders. 

Here are a few key points to keep in mind: 

• Always act in the best interests of the organization. 

• Maintain confidentiality of sensitive information. 

• Disclose any potential conflicts of interest promptly. 

• Ensure transparency in all decision-making processes. 

• Respect the rights and dignity of all individuals associated with our organization. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to upholding our ethical standards. Together, we can 

foster a culture of integrity and accountability. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


